
   

 

ALTERNATE FORMATS AVAILABLE 
206-477-5371 OR TTY REPLY: 711 

NORTH MERCER ISLAND/ENATAI    Sewer Upgrade Project 

  Talk to us! For more information or to schedule a virtual meeting, please contact:  

    The community services team at 425-305-3578 or NMEsewer@kingcounty.gov 

    Sign up for text alerts. Text KING MERCERSEWER to 468-311. 

    Visit the project Webpage at www.kingcounty.gov/MercerEnataiSewer 

 
 

March 1, 2023 

Temporary lane closure along North Mercer Way near Fortuna Drive as early as 
March 13 

 
As early as March 13, King County’s 
contractor will temporarily close a short 
section of eastbound North Mercer Way near 
Fortuna Drive for approximately four weeks. 
This closure is necessary to continue 
installing the sewer pipe under the I-90 trail.  
 
The westbound lane on North Mercer Way 
will be open to alternating traffic. Flaggers 
will direct traffic during permitted working 
hours. After permitted work hours, temporary 
traffic signals will manage traffic. Pedestrian 
access will be maintained.  
 
 
 
 

Map of the work area and detour 

 
What to expect:  
 

• Permitted work hours are 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. Work will last approximately 4 weeks. 

• Flaggers will direct traffic during work hours. After work hours temporary signals will manage traffic flow. 

• There will be noise, dust, and vibrations typical of an active construction project.  

• Emergency vehicle access and pedestrian access will be maintained.  
 


